Hello Mr. Superfine.

I received the following non-permissible gifts from subordinate staff, which I returned to the donors (staff persons), in accordance with the City policy.

1. One subordinate staff person gave a small decorative bowl, which was returned to them. The estimated value of the bowl is $13.

2. Another subordinate staff gifted a painting kit (paint and paper), which was returned to them. The estimated value is about $18.

Thank you, 

Madiha Qureshi

Chicago Department of Public Health

